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CERA open but office closed to the public 

Release Date: 04 January 2012 

 

Staff are back at work in the CERA office today after CERA engineers inspected the building in 

Worcester Boulevard following the recent aftershocks and cleared it as safe for occupation. 

As part of normal protocol, engineers for the building owners will also be carrying out an inspection 

later this week or early next week. 

 

Public access to the building is restricted until that inspection has been completed. 

Anyone wanting to contact CERA can do so by calling 0800 RING CERA (0800 74 64 23) or 

emailing info@cera.govt.nz 
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